
Athlete Council report 

 

Mathieu Indome has decided to step away from his role as male Athlete rep.  

With many of our past council members having moved on – we would like to launch another call for 
applicants later this summer. There is interest from a few different athletes who would like to get more 
involved, and through the process we can find a new male athlete rep.  

We have also begun discussing our desire to organize a gently used shoe drive.  We need to obtain 
collec�on boxes and finalize where the shoes will go once collected. More details to come! 

 


